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We have two HPC members who are nearing their term. One, Kenny Padgett, would like to be reappointed if the
Commissioners approve. Jane Powers Weldon does not wish to be reappointed. [ will send another letter of
recommendation by the end of the week for her position. Let me know if there's anything else | need to do.
Kenny Padgett's reappointment recornmendation is attached.
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June 3, 2014

Gordon County Board of Commissioners —

[ am writing on behalf of the Gordon County Historic Preservation
Commission. Kenny Padgett's term on the commission is expiring
this month. He wishes to remain on the Historic Preservation
Commission and is asking to be reappointed to this commission.
There has been a lot of progress with the Historic Preservation
Commission and the group as is works together to accomplish the
goals of the commission.

Thank you for your consideration on the reappointment.

kP

Sandy Padgett
Secretary — Historic Preservation Commission




